Chris O'Brien

D .
From: Gerard Venable <gerardvenable@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 5:00 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Concerned RI Boater

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose House Bill 6256 and urge the committee to reject this bili, This tax would
harm the marine industry, local businesses, and our boating community

Gerard Venable
170 Lambie Circle
Portsmouth, Ri 02871



